

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

June 13, 2017

MEDIA CONTACTS

Kellie Stickney Communications Manager kstickney@bainbridgewa.gov 206.780.3741 (office) 206.786.2342 (cell)

CITY WILL NOT MOVE FORWARD WITH ELECTRICAL UTILITY MUNICIPALIZATION

Bainbridge Island, Wash., (June, 2017) – The City Council voted during their meeting on June 13, 2017 to cease further consideration of forming a municipal utility.

After over two years of studying the feasibility of forming a municipal electrical utility, the City Council has decided to not move forward with pursuing electric utility municipalization. During the meeting the City Council directed the City Manager to engage with Puget Sound Energy to encourage them to develop and implement strategies to improve reliability and reduce the island's carbon footprint.

###